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Colleton County Officials Continue to Monitor Tropical Storm Florence 

 

Colleton County officials continue to monitor Tropical Storm Florence.  In the event the Governor orders 

an evacuation, it is very important that Colleton County citizens be aware if they live in an evacuation 

zone.  There are two evacuation zones in Colleton County, Zone A and Zone B.  Zone A consists of 

anyone living south of the CSX railroad tracks in the southern portion of Colleton County and includes 

the communities of Edisto Beach/Island, Jacksonboro, Green Pond, Bennetts Point, Wiggins, White Hall 

areas (between the CSX railroad and Ace Basin Parkway / U.S. Highway 17), the Bonnie Doone and 

Maybank/Prices Bridge communities.  Zone B consists of areas south of Cottageville Hwy (U.S. 17-

Alternate) from the Dorchester County line to Walterboro, south of South Jefferies Blvd, and east of 

Interstate 95 to the Hampton County line and includes anyone living along the Combahee, Ashepoo and 

Edisto Rivers that are subject to be inaccessible due to storm surge flooding. 

The map below illustrates Evacuation Zones A and B: 

 

If you are unsure of your home’s location, you can go to the following website from any computer or 

smartphone:  www.scemd.org/knowyourzone .  In the top left corner of the map, there is a place to type 

http://www.scemd.org/knowyourzone


your address and the map will display your home’s location.  If it does not appear in an area shaded 

yellow or red, then you are not in an evacuation zone. 

Additionally, you can download the SCEMD App for your smartphone.  The App has a number of useful 

tools that can help you identify if you live in an evacuation zone and can help you build an emergency 

evacuation plan.  Apps are available from the SCEMD website at the following URL: 

https://www.scemd.org/stay-informed/mobile-applications/  

If you live in an evacuation zone or in a mobile home, you should begin making plans to stay with a 

family member or friend outside of the evacuation zones.  As a last resort and if those options are 

unavailable, a shelter will be opened at Colleton County High School (150 Cougar Nation Drive, 

Walterboro), if an evacuation is ordered by the Governor.  The public shelter lacks many of the comforts 

of home and even cots and blankets may not be available until after the storm passes. 

Know your zone, make plans to evacuate should the Governor order an evacuation, and continue to 

monitor local news and media outlets for updated information. 

Should you have any questions, please visit Colleton County Fire-Rescue’s Emergency Management 

Division webpage at www.colletonfire.com/em. 
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